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MILWAUKEE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

        Work Location 46 
REPORT  Thursday, September 06, 2007 
  
 In the matter of:  Information to Introduce a Resolution to Implement Microware Radio Relocation 

Agreements 
  
To:  Vincent R. Flores 
        Inspector Of Police 
 
 
This report is written by Samuel J. Steffan, Communication Systems Manager. 
 
Included with this Matter Of are the documents required to introduce a Resolution to authorize the Chief of 
Police to sign Microwave Radio Relocation Agreements, which are: 
 

• July 16th Matter Of, describing the purpose of Microwave Radio Relocation and the benefits to the City. 
• July 27th Letter from the Chief of Police to City Attorney Grant Langley, requesting review of Relocation 

Agreements. 
• August 9th Letter from City Attorney Grant Langley, identifying those items needing modification before 

Relocation Agreements can be signed by the Chief of Police. 
• Suggested Resolution Language. 
• Redline #1 of Cricket Communications Relocation Agreement, showing changes requested by the City 

Attorney. 
• Redline #2 of Cricket Communications Relocation Agreement, showing changes to delivery dates. 
• Clean Copy of Cricket Communications Relocation Agreement. 
• Redline #1 of T-Mobile Relocation Agreement, showing changes requested by the City Attorney. 
• Redline #2 of T-Mobile Relocation Agreement, showing changes to delivery dates. 
• Clean Copy of T-Mobile Relocation Agreement. 
 

The City Attorney noted that the Relocation Agreements require the Milwaukee Police Department to provide 
labor to install the supplied equipment and services.  That is acceptable to the Milwaukee Police Department. 
 
I respectfully request this packet of information be properly introduced on the Common Council’s September 
25th Meeting.  For this to happen, said information must be submitted by September 19th.  I further request the 
Common Council supply dates, times, and locations of each required meeting to approve the resolution.  I will 
attend each meeting to answer any questions on this matter. 
 

Respectfully submitted; 
 
 
 
 

Samuel J. Steffan 
Communication Systems Manager 
Communications Maintenance Section 
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